Woodsetton School

Executive Headteacher: Mr D C Stanton

Telephone: 01384 818265
Email: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk

Rainbow Day!

Thursday 22" February 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Wednesday 28" February we will be holding our own ‘Rainbow Day’ in school. This
is a time for us the celebrate diversity and difference, promoting how we are all different.

In school we have been working towards ‘Stonewall Status’ which reflects upon us being
a diverse and inclusive educational setting. Stonewall have spent more than 30 years
working towards a world where all children and young people have access to an LGBTQ
inclusive education.

On this day, children and staff are invited to come into school wearing rainbow colours
or anything that they feel comfortable and happy in.

Kind Regards
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Becky Gibbons

Assistant Headteacher
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